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Dear Parents/carers 

Update to school business amid COVID19 

As many of you would know our school will remain open for the remainder of the term for children who 
need to attend as they are not able to be looked after at home or cannot look after themselves. The 
Premier has stated that students should not attend and should remain at home where possible. Lessons 
will still take place through an on-line platform and more will come explaining how this will work. It may 
take a day or so for all teachers to develop methods of delivery of our lesson content. There is already 
work available for students through their google classroom for each year and class they attend. To find the 
google classroom code please look on our website under the tab "Learning at Home". 

A few changes to our daily practices include: 

Canteen will be closed from 24 March until end of term as they cannot source supplies. Students must 
bring their food from home if attending. 

Cash will no longer be accepted for payments at school. Tap and online payments are still accepted until 
further notice. 

School camp payments can be suspended if you like as the camps in both year 7 and year 8 may be 
postponed to a later date. These camps will still go ahead. 

These are very different times and I am awaiting information from the DoE. Please be patient and I will 
endeavour to update you all as often as possible. 

 Ken Bates 
Principal 
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